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For Immediate Release

September 19, 2018
For Additional Information Contact:

Lori Scott Nakai, Public Information Specialist
(501) 682-3918
(El Dorado) - The Arkansas Natural Resources Commission announced today approval of a grant, in an amount up to $150,000, from the Water, Sewer and Solid Waste Fund to the United Water Association (Monroe County), according to Commission Chairman Fred Fowlkes. Approval is contingent upon the Applicant establishing and maintaining a 6% depreciation reserve fund.

"These funds will be used to install a VFD Booster Station and Generator to take the place of the failing elevated water storage tank. The number of customers served will be 205," said Mark Bennett, ANRC Water Development Division Manager.
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